Oscoda County Library Board


430 W. Eighth Street

Mio, Michigan 48647

Phone: 989-826-3613

Fax: 989-826-5461
UNOFFICIAL MINUTES

November 10, 2010

A REGULAR MEETING OF THE OSCODA COUNTY LIBRARY BOARD WAS HELD ON WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2010 AT 4:45 P.M. AT THE OSCODA COUNTY LIBRARY.

Call to Order: 4:50 p.m.

Members Present: Crane, Galbraith, Stenzel, and Shumaker 

Members Absent: Olsen

Others Present: Amy Knepp
Vice Chair Crane called the meeting to order. 

Minutes
The minutes from the October 13, 2010 meeting stand as presented. 
Budget Report


Only $200 in penal fines has been recorded for the month of October. Director Knepp with check to see if this figure is accurate.

Galbraith/Crane
Approve payment of bills in the amount of $1,106.32. 



            4 Ayes : 0 Nays.  Motion carried.


Transmittals
The board reviewed transmittals. 

Old Business

2011 Budget
Director Knepp will revise budget and provide the board with a new copy. The board will have to approve an additional transfer.

The board received information that one library has sued the Library of Michigan over state aid policies and procedures. Until resolved through the court system, state aid payments will not be disbursed. Director Knepp will check with the auditor how we should handle things during this period.

Drug Court
Jennifer Hubel, 81st District Court, responded that the board will probably not see any additional revenue from Drug Court but there should be no decrease either. 

Internet Acceptable Use Policy - Approval of Rewrite
Galbraith/Stenzel 
Approve language in Acceptable Use Policy to reflect rate increase per page for printing.





4 Ayes : 0 Nays.  Motion carried.

Computer Grant

The board reviewed furniture bids from Bro-Dart. Director Knepp will send the bids to MSU and find out how much of the grant can be spent on furniture.

New Business




WIA Program
Dan Weaver, WIA Program coordinator for Oscoda County, contacted Director Knepp to find out if the Library would like to participate in the program again. The previous person placed at the Library, Alyssa Force, did a good job. More than one person can be placed at a single location at a time but for no more than 120 hours total per person. The WIA program pays the wages. The board is in favor of participating in the program again.

Director Comments



Director Knepp will be taking some of her sick time next month.

Correspondence

None

Board Member Comments


None

Public Comment

None
Northland Library Cooperative Report

None

Commissioner Liaison Comment

None

Seeing no further business, Vice Chair Crane adjourned the meeting. The next regular meeting will be held December 8, 2010 at 4:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Deb Shumaker - Secretary
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